
FRANKLIN TOWNSHIP PUBLIC SCHOOLS
FACILITIES/TECHNOLOGY/TRANSPORTATION COMMITTEE REPORT

Monday, June 19, 2023
 6:14 pm

MISSION STATEMENT OF THE FRANKLIN TOWNSHIP PUBLIC SCHOOLS

Franklin Township Public Schools embraces its diversity, fosters excellent educational 
innovation and empowers all students to achieve their highest potential.

        
In attendance: Mr. Sami Shaban Chairperson 

Ms. Laurie Merris Board Member
Ms. Nancy LaCorte President   
Dr. John Ravally Superintendent of Schools
Mr. Brian Bonanno Asst. Superintendent for Business 
Mr. Ryan Ellis Manager of Purchasing & Energy 
Mr. Mark McNamara Supervisor of Buildings and Grounds

  
 Updates

 Project Updates – Mr. Bonanno provided an update on construction of the new 
Buildings and Grounds facility and the Warrior Health Center.  Both projects 
expected to be complete in the early fall.

 Application for Temporary Instructional use
 The district will be submitting a request to the county to continue the us of temporary 

classroom space in the 23-24 school year.

 ENERGY 
 Mr. Ryan Ellis provided the committee with the Claremont Solar Report. 

 GOOD OF THE ORDER
 Dr. Ravally provided an update on the following projects:

 Zufall Community Health center project; and
 a potential Pre-Kindergarten lease project.

The meeting adjourned at 6:27 pm
Respectfully Submitted
Brian Bonanno
Assistant Superintendent for Business / BS      


